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  22nd November 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

RE: Year 11 - Health and Social Care 
 
To ensure that your daughter is fully prepared for her Health and Social Care final exam on 1st 
February 2019, she will be sitting her Component 3 PPE on Thursday 6th December.  
 
The PPE is scheduled to be carried out in periods 2 and 3, during normal Health and Social Care 
lessons. This will ensure your daughter does not miss any other subject lessons. It does however 
mean that the exam will go through break so we will allow the girls a short break around 10:15am. 
Your daughter will need to bring in a drink and snack as the canteen will not be open at this time. 
 
Your daughter is aware of the topics she needs to revise but I have attached a revision list for 
reference. There is also a revision guide available – ‘Revise BTEC Tech Award Health and Social 
Care’ (ISBN 978-1-292-24561-4) which is published by Pearson and can be purchased online for 
around £6.  
 
On behalf of the Social Sciences department I would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Daly and Mrs Thomas 
Social Sciences Department 
 

 


